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Comments: [Caution: Spam] On My Recent Visit I saw this sign and agree that there should be no expansion of

the Cibola to wilderness designation

 

I do not support any further expansion of the Cibola National Forest to Wilderness area. Here is one of my

reasons....Seems Ranchers in this area do not want an expansion and an expansion will limit the publics access

and use of the National Forest.This is not good for people who currently enjoy the forest lands.  B Hirst 

 

 

Save Your  <http://youtu.be/BgpRS_dc7kg> Right to Use National Forest Lands
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